
I have enjoyed my time learning about and working more in depth with NYSOA and am seeking to further 

my involvement by stepping into an executive leadership position. I have been a member of the South 

Central Society since 2011 and was the President from 2016-2019, when I stepped into the Hudson 

Mohawk Regional Trustee position. I have increased communications with local society presidents with 

monthly summaries of our board meetings and work with new members to find their place in NYSOA. 

Though I never believe myself to have the most knowledge in the room, I am excited to continue the work 

I have put into the NYSOA by becoming the Treasurer. 


